
 
 

 
 

Application No. 18/02010/FUL (Variation) - Gimsons, Kings Chase, Witham 
 
Statement by Mrs S Mott 
 
 
 
 
I am writing to express my absolute objection to this development. It is an over 
development on the site of a lovely historical home in the middle of Witham 
overlooking the park where young children play. At the moment you can walk along 
the River Walk and to one side is the small Maidment Crescent development which 
has been there years and then the opposite side is mature trees and shrubs as well 
as wildlife. These will all be destroyed by his development. If this proposal goes 
ahead you will be faced with a view of more houses which will also spoil the current 
view of the houses which back onto the River Walk. Witham has already in my view 
got too many housing developments and does not need another one, especially in 
this location, which is totally inappropriate. 
 
 
 


